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President’s Message

Peter R. Pierson 
CAGCS President

CAGCS has recently completed the 
second and final round of the Associa­
tion Golf Championships. Participa­
tion in the tournament saw fewer 
entries than in recent years, but the 
courses of Aspetuck Valley Country 
Club and Crestbrook Park presented a 
good challenge. A strong thank you 
should be given to both clubs.

CAGCS has received information 
from GCSAA regarding securing a 
block of rooms at the San Francisco 
Marriott for the 1995 Convention. 
We are in the process of securing these 
rooms for CAGCS members. Any 
member wishing to secure one of 
these blocked rooms should contact 
the CAGCS office by calling or fax­
ing (203/387-0810).

It has come to our attention that 
some members are not aware of the 
guidelines which apply to all CAGCS 
meetings. They are as follows:

1. Members and guests who play 
golf must pay for meals served on that 
day. Reservations will be made by 
specified deadline, preferably by 
enclosed post card.

2. Reservations are a must. If you 
make a reservation and fail to attend,

(continued on page 2)

The Environmental Industry Council, 
lobbyist for the pest control industry

By Steven Blum

Steven Blum is the Public Relations 
Chairperson and Newsletter Editor for 
the CT Pest Control Association 
(CPCA).

Our associations share newsletters, 
and this article is reprinted with his per­
mission.

Environmental Committee Co- 
chairperson Representative Jesse Strat­
ton's pet bill, SB 284, which would 
have required supervisors on all jobs, 
increased label information given to 
consumers, and promote neighborhood 
feuds, was killed. No new legislation 
that would effect PCOs. No intense 
training programs to upgrade your 
service techs from operators to super­
visors. No new labels to write up. No 
additional costs of running your busi­
ness. No new hassles. No change. No 
effort, on your part. Things worked 
out...like magic.

It was not magic! It was hard 
work, done with professionalism. The 
CPCA is a member of The Environ­
mental Industry Council, formerly the 
PPUC, which is the lobbying arm of

the CPCA. Simply stated, Armondo 
Paolino, III is our lobbyist. He not 
only represents the pest control indus­
try, he represents lawn care, golf 
courses, arborists, Christmas tree 
growers, groundskeepers, nurserymen 
and any other pesticide user industry 
that is a member of The Environmen­
tal Industry Council.

The Connecticut legislative system 
is complex, with apparently never- 
ending series of procedural steps, open 
committee votes, published versions 
of the bill as it goes through changes, 
public hearings, cost analysis, legal 
reviews, political evaluations, and 
lobbying. The goal of the current sys­
tem is to prevent backroom power 
brokers from slipping through self- 
serving legislation. Thus, it is easier 
to kill a bill than to pass a bill.

Yet, if an industry and their lobbyist 
want to gain respect and influence, 
they cannot act like hit men trying to 
kill any bill they do not like. They 
will work to kill a bill, when neces­
sary. They compromise. They get 
the bad parts removed. They get awk- 

(continued on page 3)
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TOP-DRESSING

AMERICA'S PREMIUM 
HEAT TREATED 

TOP-DRESSINGS

1YMIT
CEOTEXTILES & TURF BLANKETS

U.S. GOLF HOLE

TARGETS'
AND MUCH MORE!

800-247-2326
DISTRIBUTED IN CT BY: 
(AMES CARRIERE & SONS 

914-937-2136 
VALLEY FARMS SUPPLY

203-651-8555

S&R tournament 
set for October 4th

Torrington Country Club
Edward Goodhouse, supt.

Watch for details!

President's message,
(continued from page 1)

you will be responsible for the price of 
the meals. If you attend a CAGCS 
monthly meeting and fail to return the 
enclosed post card for your reservation, 
you will be charged an additional $20.

If you have ever hosted a CAGCS 
meeting, you will understand why we 
must follow these guidelines. Our 
monthly meetings are designed to 
financially break even. At some meet­
ings, a small profit may be realized, 
but other meetings can operate in the 
red

We must all work towards observing

CAGCS awards annual scholarships

The following are recipients of the 
1994 CAGCS scholarships which are 
awarded annually to immediate family 
of CAGCS members and to employ­
ees of members who are majoring in 
turf management

Matthew Barratt, son of Paul Bar­
ratt; Lauren Beck, daughter of Walter 
Beck; Lisa and Michael Consolati, 
daughter and son of Ed Consolati; 
Courtney Fletcher, daughter of Tom 
Fletcher; Shawn Howland, son of 
Matt Howland; Kristofer Johnson, son

the meeting guidelines which were put 
into place to protect the association. 
Please show your professionalism by 
observing the guidelines.

I wish to publicly thank Greg Stent, 
golf course superintendent at Wampa­
noag Country Club, for hosting a very 
nice CAGCS Invitational on June 7th.

Nomination time is upon us. If you 
have any interest in serving on the 
Board of Directors of CAGCS or on a 
committee, please make your desire 
known to John Streeter, Immediate 
Past President. The life blood of the 
Board of Directors is members who are 
interested in the betterment of CAGCS 
and its members.

of Eric Johnson; Evan Maddocks, son 
of Ted Maddocks; Shane McDermott, 
son of Mike McDermott Jennifer 
Rice, daughter of John Streeter, Ian 
and Sian Wallace, sons of Mike 
Wallace.

The recipients of the Memorial 
Scholarship, awarded annually to 
members or employees of members 
who are winter school students, are 
Michael Plante of Stanley Golf 
Course, John Napieracz, supt. and

(continued on page 3)

CAGCS Board of Directors
President & PPUC Rep.

PETER R. PIERSON 
Pequabuck Golf Club

Vice President
PHILIP NEATON 
Black Hall Club

Secretary
JOHN NAPIERACZ, CGCS

Stanley Golf Course

Treasurer
JOHN MOTYCKA 

Skungamaug River Golf Club

Immediate Past President 
JOHN F. STREETER CGCS 

Woodbridge Country Club 

Education
MICHAEL WALLACE, CGCS 
Hop Meadow Country Club

Golf Co-Chairpersons
ANTHONY GROSSO 

Pautipaug Country Club 
-and-

JEFFREY F. ROGERS 
Robert Baker Companies

Membership 
BRIAN SKELLY 

Old Lyme Country Club

Public Relations 
SCOTT GENNINGS, CGCS 

Wallingford Country Club

S&R Committee
HEATHER GARVIN 

Canton Public Golf Course

Social & Welfare
JUD W. SMITH 

Orange Hills Country Club

Commercial Rep. to Board 
JEFFREY F. ROGERS 

Robert Baker Companies

Connecticut Clippings 
is an official publication of the 

Connecticut Association of Golf 
Course Superintendents.

Newsletter Committee
John F. Streeter, CGCS, Editor

Photos 
David Basconi
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Lobbying for the pest control industry
(continued from page 1)

ward parts revamped. They network. 
They build coalitions. They make 
more friends than enemies.

SB 284, after having parts removed 
and changed that would have 
negatively impacted the professional 
pesticide user industry, was killed by 
the over-the-counter retail lawn care 
product industry, using a one-shot lob­
byist. White this group monitored the 
progress of SB 284 through communi­
cation with Paolino, they are not 
members of The Environmental Indus­
try Council. Paolino and the directors 
approached the bill from the needs, 
short term and long term, of the mem­
ber professions.

This retail group had to spend con­
siderable monies to hire lobbyists to 
kill the bill. They had a legislator 
refer the bill back to committee, a 
move that, in this case, essentially 
killed the bill. Paolino could have 
made the same maneuver, but The 
Environmental Industry Council does 
not represent the concerns of the retail 
product manufacturers. If they were a

CAGCS Scholarships (continued from page 2)

Thomas Soderstrom, Richter Park Golf 
Course, Tom Pelletier, supt.

CAGCS also made its annual contri­
bution to the Robert and Brian 
Johnston Educational Fund. You will

, 59 Dwight Street
Hatfield, MA 01038 
800-346-5048 

We’re not just a FERTILIZER company!
Your Custom Fertilizer & Grass Seed Blender 

Also Offers:
Fairway Aeration - DOL Overseeding Custom - Fairway Application

* Fertilizers (Liquid & Dry/Bag & Bulk) ♦ Grass Seeds 
♦ Natural Base Organic Fertilizers ♦ Erosion Materials

* Insecticides/Fungicides/Herbicides ♦ Technical Assistance
For More Information Contact,

Paul McDonough @ 203-779-9811 or Chris Cowan @ 413-247-5687

member, the Council would have 
fought for their interests.

The Environmental Industry Council 
has decided that its primary purpose is 
lobbying for their member organiza­
tions. Rather than react to crises, we 
must have the power to control our 
future. And power is in membership, 
and the dues that can support a full­
time lobbyist Individual and company 
members are being actively sought, 
with all pesticide professions a prime 
target. If you are not a member, you 
are a freeloader!

If The Environmental Industry Coun­
cil cannot afford to continue to exist, 
then our industries will revert back to 
the "good old days" when we learned 
about legislation after it was passed 
and DEP announced new regulations 
that affected us dramatically.

For information about joining The 
Environmental Industry Council, con­
tact Armondo Paolino at 731 Hebron 
Avenue, Glastonbury, CT, 06033, tel: 
657-2704.

recall that Robert and Brian Johnston 
are the sons of former CAGCS mem­
ber, Bob Johnston, who died in 1992, 
after a battle with cancer.

Egypt Sterilized
FARMS TonZ INC \ xtlJJ

Dressing
WHITE MARSH, MD 

(410) 335-3700 
1-800-899-SOIL <7<45)

EGYPT FARMS EXCLUSIVE!
All top dressing ingredienis are thorough­
ly mixed and sterilized by indirect heat in 
ourspecial process The sand particles are 
actually coated with a mixture of top soil 
and peat humus for a completely homoge­
nous mixture that will not separate during 
handling and spreading.
Egypt Farms top dressing is formulated 
especially for your area to specifications 
recommended by leading universities and 
testing laboratories
• Computerized blending of soil mix­

tures for a superior growing medium.

• Custom on-site soil blending and 
testing with a portable computerized 
blender to meet your specifications

• Bunker Sands • Mulch
• Canadian Sphagnum Peat

Distributed by:
The Terre Co. Metro-Milorganite, Inc.
(201)473-3393 (914)666-3171

Powered rotary brush and thatcher 
attachments for grain control and 
healthy turf, non-floating head 

design for true cutting heights, and 
dual powered drive rollers for straight 

cuts make this unit the premier 
walk-behind greensmower.

WESCO FORD TRACTORS 
27 Broad Street 

Norwalk, Conn. 06851 
203-847-2496
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Madison Country Club takes home 
CAGCS Invitational ... AGAIN!!!

On June 7th, the team from Madi­
son Country Club captured the annual 
CAGCS Invitational Tournament for 
the second year in a row. The team of 
Mike Chrzanowski, Pat Aquaro, Jim

EASTERN LAND MANAGEMENT, INC.

GOLF COURSE SERVICES

CONSTRUCTION 

• RENOVATION

HYDROAERATION

1-800-926-GREEN

Mahoney and Dave 
Homer, pictured left, 
fired a best ball of 64 
and took the win away 
from our host team 
with matching cards. 
Madison was presented 
the our newly refur­
bished traveling Con­
necticut Cup which it 
will keep on display for 
a full year.

The team from Stan­
ley Golf Course comprising of John 
Napieracz, John Mulhearn, Peter 
Ledger and Paul Caddon (pictured on 
page 7) captured the net prize.

The low pro of the day, our host golf 
professional, 
Allan Menne, 
fired a sizzling 
68 and was 
awarded a check 
for $200.

The full field 
was royally 
treated from the 
greetings of the 
golf pro and his 
staff, to the 
well-conditioned 
course by Greg 
Stent who 
should be com­
mended for the 
fine conditions 
he provided.

Every year 
Dave Basconi 
takes the full 
day to take 
pictures which 
include gift pic­
tures of all four­
somes and can- 
dids. A very

Greg Stent, supt., Wampanoag Country 
Club, host of our 1994 Annual 

Invitational Tournament.

special thank you goes to David for 
this event, and for all of the events 
where he gets only a day's notice 
(sometimes hours) when he is asked 
to take special pictures.

More candids from the Invitational 
will appear in the next issue.

Other Invitational Results

2nd Low Gross 
Wampanoag Country Club 

Greg Stent, Supt.

3rd Low Gross 
Tumble Brook Country Club 

Cindy Johnson, Supt.

2nd Low Net
Heritage Village Country Club 

Peter Burnham, Supt.

3rd Low Net 
Clinton Country Club 
Mike Decker, Supt.

Longest Drive - 8th Hole
Paul Sabino

The Farms Country Club

Closest to the Pin - 16th Hole 
Neil Avallone (6* 7”) 

Race Brook Country Club
(
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Leader by design I
is pleased to welcome aboard j

Feldman Bms-TreT jGREENS ROLLER & TRAILER |CHIPPER/SHREDDER/VACS ] TAILGATE & TRUCKLOADER VACSLEAF & DEBRIS BLOWERS ]SEEDER DETHATCHER ]UTILITY VEHICLES |
Serving the foil oh in© areas: §

CONNECTICUT |
CENTRAL ft WESTERN NRSSRCHUSETTS |

WESTCHESTER, PUTNRN ft DUTCHESS COUNTIES, NEW VORK

179 Cross Roads I
Waterford, CT 06385 |

lzSOO-527-3898 I



Around
the

Association
Welcome New Members

Paul G. McDonough - Class C 
Agriturf, Inc.

John T. Moran - Class C 
Arbor Care, Inc.

John F. Paty - Class C 
Double Eagle Equipment Co.

Rooms blocked for '95 
Conference & Show

CAGCS has reserved a block of 25 
rooms at the headquarters hotel, the 
San Francisco Marriott.

As soon as all of the information 
and forms have been received from 
GCSAA, all members will 
immediately be notified. Keep an eye 
out for a special mailing.

Last year, the rooms filled quickly 
and some members lost out. The 
reserved rooms will be handed out on a
first-come, first-served basis.

Consistently High Quality Competitive Prices Prompt Delivery

CONNECTICUT MULCH DISTRIBUTORS, INC.
KEN LINDELAND

WOOD CHIPS — BARK- LANDSCAPE TIES

Business Address Mailing Address
1300 East St. 1515 North Stone St.

Suffield, CT. 06078 W. Suffield, CT. 06093

Telephone 
(203) 623-2987 
Fax 292-1047

CONNECTICUT
ASSOCIATION OF 
GOLF COURSE 
SUPERINTENOENTSJ

Congratulations... 
new babies!

Peter and Linda Cure, daughter Lea 
Patricia, on July 6th.

Tim & Cheri Gerzabek, daughter 
Olivia Christine, on July 6th.

Peter and Erin Hull, son Spencer 
Harrison, on June 24th.

Terry and Janet Mish, son Conrad, 
on February 8th.

John and Pat Schuller, son Thomas 
James, on February 23rd.

• • • • •

Bob Phipps, supt. at the Shore- 
haven Golf Club was recently hospi­
talized due to an aneurism. Recent 
information has it that Bob is out of 
the hospital and currently going 
through an extensive rehabilitation 
program.

Any well wishers may send a card or 
note to his home (14 Sycamore St., 
East Norwalk, CT, 06855).

Classified

For Sale or Trade

Terra 320 aerifier, excellent condi­
tion; contact Steve Rackliffe, CGCS, 
Willimantic CC tel: (203) 423-4711.

URI Field Day
The 63rd annual field day will be 

held on August 24th at the University 
of Rhode Island.

8:00 a.m. - 12 Noon 
Distributors' Exhibition

Noon to 1:00 p.m.
Steak Barbeque

There will be a tour of the research 
plots following the barbeque.

For more information, contact Dr. 
Noel Jackson at URI (401) 792-2932.

• • • • •

CAGCS annual picnic 
August 30th

A great day is planned for the annual
CAGCS picnic scheduled for August 
30th at Short Beach Park in Stratford.

Food will be continuously served all 
day... All you can eat!

There will be no charge to members 
and guests who wish to play golf. 
When you sign up at the Pro Shop, 
indicate that you are with the CAGCS 
party.

Deadline for reservations is August 
23rd.

■

P.O. Box 569 
Litchfield, Conn. 06759

GREENWOODS, INC.
Tree Surgery Turf Insert Control

Aeriation by Toro Hydroject

Scott Perssonatti 
Certified Turf and 
Ornamental Supervisor

567-3345
283-6477



Our perrenial Frank Lamphier, 
Aspetuck Valley Country Club, pic­
tured above, apparently watching one 
of those long putts going in, went on 
to capture low honors in the annual 
CAGCS Golf Championship. Frank, 
who is always in the hunt and poses 
stiff competition to all competitors, 
posted a 79 at his home course in May 
and an 85 at Crestbrook Park in June 
to capture this year’s gross trophy.

In the net division, Greg Stent, 
Wampanoag Country Club, walked 
away with the net trophy. Greg 
stroked his way to a net 78 and 74, 
respectively, for a total of 152.

In the Senior Division, our last 
year’s golf champion, Peter 
Pierson, Pequabuck Golf Club, came 
through to take home the first prize in 
the gross category shooting a total of 
168.

< Team from Stanley Golf Course, John Napieracz, Supt., John 
Mulhearn, Peter Ledger & Paul Caddon, net prize winners, at 

the CAGCS Invitational on June 7th

Frank Lamphier 
captures

CAGCS

golf
championship

In the net bracket of the Senior Divi­
sion, Dick Cook, Hunter Golf 
Course, again took home the first prize 
posting a score of 151.

In the Affiliate Division, the gross 
champion for the second year in a row 
was Mike Dukette, Pro-Law Prod­
ucts, Inc., with a score of 148, and the 
net champions with a score of 149 
were Shawn Donovan, Turf Prod­
ucts Corp, and Jeff Rogers, Robert 
Baker Companies.

More Championship Results

12-24 Handicap 
Low Gross - Peter Cure -169 

Low Net - Bob Szymanski - 142

25 - 36 Handicap
Low Gross - Scott Gennings - 195 
Low Net - Anthony Grosso - 156

METRO MILORGANITE, INC.
For a HEALTHY ADVANTAGE over SEASONAL 

PROBLEMS WE OFFER a WINNING LINE UP:

Milorganite

Emerald 
Isle. Ltd.
• Pana Sea
• Pana Sea Plus
• SAND-AID

Country Club
• FERTILIZERS
• TOP DRESSINGS
• BIOSTIMULANTS
• SEED
• PESTICIDES
• GOLF COURSE ACCESSORIES

Rick Apgar Scott Apgar Joe Stahl

Metro Milorganite Inc.
DEPEND ON US FOR FOUR SEASON SOLUTIONS 

(914) 666-3171 Fax (914) 666-9183 
365 Adams Street, Bedford Hills, NY 10507

TScmiTimr
(800) 243-75821

&
CHOICE OF BENTGRASSES 
- Maintained at 5/32” and 1/4” - 

Penncross •Providence •Pennlinks 
3-Way Fairway Blend

Pallets or Big Rolls 
Washing Service Available

High Fine Fescue Mix 
Versatile Blue-Fescue-Rye Mix 
Low-Cut Blue-Rye Available 
Farm Inspection Welcomed
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Monthly meeting golf results
Crestbrook Park Golf Club
Peter Cure, Supt. (June 14th)

2nd Round CAGCS Championship

Woodbridge Country Club 
John F. Streeter, CGCS, Supt. (July 19th) 

Scramble Tournament Format

0-11 Handicap 
Gross

Mike Dukette - 72
Jim Staszowski - 77 

Net
Jud Smith - 70 
Greg Stent - 74

72 - 24 Handicap 
Gross

Peter Cure - 79 
Jim Rock - 86 

Wayne Urban - 87 

Net
Bob Szymanski - 68 

Dick Cook - 73 
Jeff Rogers - 75 

Mike Wallace - 77
Mike McDermott - 77

25 - 36 Handicap 
Gross

Scott Gennings - 95 
John Napieracz -103 
Doug Cooper - 108 

Net
Skip Deubel - 71 

Anthony Grosso - 76 
Paul Bednarczyk - 77

Longest Drives 
#2 - Jim Staszowski 

#11 - Kevin D'Amico

Closest to the Line
#9 - John Weber 

#18 - Wayne Urban

Closest to the Pin 
#5 - Frank Lamphier 

#8 - Jud Smith
#12 - Bruce Morse

#16 - Mike Dukette

0-10 Handicap
Peter Bly - Even 

Frank Lamphier - Even 
Pat DiPadua - Minus 1

11-15 Handicap 
Vin Iacono - Plus 3 
John Apple - Plus 1 
Bob Brown - Even 
Tim O'Neill - Even 

Susan Motycka - Minus 1 
Wayne Urban - Minus 1 
Barry Petrasko - Minus 2

16-24 Handicap 
Andrew Streeter - Plus 1 

John Napieracz - Even 
Kevin Bengston - Minus 1 

Greg Bradley - Minus 3 
Bruce Moore - Minus 4

Dick Cook - Minus 4 
William Blount - Minus 4 
Byron Johnson - Minus 4

25 - 36 Handicap
Carl Wallace - Plus 6 
Mike Reeb - Plus 5 

Art deAtienza - Plus 3 
Phil Neaton - Plus 2

Greg Stent fired a 
hole-in-one on 
the 13th hole,

182 yards, par 3.

Powered Up To 
Go The Distance
The New Hunter G-700

Take a look at the beefy, new G-700 with Hunter’s 
proven and reliable gear drive. This large-radius rotor 
features the industry’s first Pure Flow Valve filtration 
system for dependable performance in the toughest 
water conditions.

New, patented Pressure Port Nozzling also ensures 
efficient water distribution across the entire 76' to 100' 
radius range.
The G-700
• Check-O-Matic, Hydraulic and Electric V.I.H.
• 31/2" pop-up prevents wet spots around head
• Logo cap with recess for yardage markers
• Five-year exchange warranty

Authorized Hunter Golf DistributoriBISCOs
IRRIGATION - ENVIRONMENTAL

Dsdham, MA
1800)225-8006 ■ 1617)461-1560

Hunter Dedicated To The Irrigation Professional

1940 Diamond St. □ San Marcos, CA 92069 □ U.S.A. □ 1 -619-744-5240 □ FAX: 1-619-744-7461
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A fast forward 
in truck design

Lawrence, Ma O1843 Bloomfield, CT 06002

1 -800-999-TURF
JACOBSEN
TEXTRON

Jacobsen Division of Textron Inc.



GCSAA staff realigns to provide 
improved member services

GCSAA has announced a series of changes in its manage­
ment structure and staffing designed to reflect a renewed com­
mitment to outstanding member service. The changes result­
ed from months of strategic planning and analysis involving 
the association's board, member-driven committees and the 
entire GCSAA headquarters staff.

GCSAA Chief Executive Officer Stephen F. Mona, CAE, 
called the new structure "more efficient, more effective and 
more reflective of the needs of today's superintendent." He 
added that, "Our objective is to become one of the nation's 
finest service organizations by the year 2000. These changes 
create the structure needed to accomplish that goal."

Among the key changes announced were:
• Creation of three new departments in the areas of chapter 

relations, career development and technical information 
services.

• Consolidation of public relations, government relations, 
publications and advertising sales functions into a single 
communications department

• Merging marketing functions with management of the 
annual GCSAA Trade Show and Golf Championship.

"The new departments will help us fulfill critical member 
needs," Mona said. "Our members told us they wanted 
stronger ties between GCSAA and chapters, more employ­
ment assistance and a 'one-stop' source of technical informa­
tion, so we directed people and resources into those areas."

GCSAA makes donation to USGA 
research program

During one of golfs most important events, the GCSAA 
made an important contribution to the game of golf. At a 
VIP reception during the U.S. Open, GCSAA President 
Joseph G. Baidy, CGCS, donated $25,000 on behalf of the 
association to the USGA's Environmental Research Program.

During the donation presentation, Baidy said, "As we all 
know, golf is facing heightened environmental awareness 
from the media and the public. This awareness is creating 
concerns that influence the management of our existing 
courses and the development of new ones. The issue of golf

Cain central control of any existing controllers, regardless 
of make or manufacturer.
Each COPS-Universal radio field unit has up to 42 stations 
per field unit. Ideal for retro-fitting parks, median strips, 
school grounds, and golf courses. COPS-Universal lets 
you change any field controller into a field satellite and 
manage your entire system from a central PC. COPS- 
Universal offers:
• Communication by repeating or direct radio. (No new 

controllers or communication wire.)
• Unlimited programs, unlimited start and run times to 

meet all your water management needs.
• Freedom to use valves as you choose, regardless of 

hard-wiring constraints.
For a personal demonstration, contact: Art deAtienza or J. Anderson
Main Office: 243 Woodmont Road • P.O. Box 3049 • Milford CT 06460 • (203) 878-0658

BH
P.I.E. SUPPLY CO.
PIPE & IRRIGATION 
EQUIPMENT SUPPLY COMPANY t Buckner

and the environment is extremely vital to the future of the 
game. The results from the USGA's Environmental Research 
program should provide a better understanding of how golf 
courses can minimize their effects on the environment, as 
well as give golf a solid foundation for future research. 
Through this donation, GCSAA is proud to be part of these 
efforts."

The reception, attended by GCSAA members, allied golf 
association officials and media representatives, was held on 
June 17th, at Oakmont Country Club, site of the 94th U.S. 
Open. Oakmont's golf course superintendent, Mark D.
Huhns, CGCS, and his staff were the guests of honor at the 
reception.

GCSAA's mission is to advance the profession, promote 
the image of its members and enrich the quality of golf and its 
environment.

WHITE CONTRACTORS
GOLF COURSE CONSTRUCTION & RENOVATION

Thomas A. White 
James E. Monis, ji.
203-637-5251
914-234-0092

P.O. Box484
Old Greenwich, CT
06870-0484

The Robert Baker Companies 
Winfield Nursery Inc.

Route 168
1700 Mountain Road 
West Suffieid, CT 
Yard (203) 668-5225 
Fax (203) 668-5802

Jeff Rogers
Home Phone (413) 569-5831
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Calendar
CONNECTICUT ASSOCIATION OF GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS

DATE EVENT LOCATION HOST

August 24 URI Field Day University of Rhode Island 
Kingston, RI

Dr. Noel Jackson

August 30 CAGCS Annual Picnic Short Beach Park
Stratford, CT

CAGCS
Bob Szymanski, Jr., 

Supt.

September 15 CAGCS
Monthly Meeting

Pequabuck Golf Club 
Pequabuck, CT

Peter R. Pierson

October 4 CAGCS Annual
S & R Tournament

Torrington Country Club 
Torrington, CT

Edward Goodhouse

October 11 CAGCS
Monthly Meeting

Elmridge Country Club 
Pawcatuck, CT

Charles & Joseph 
Rustici

November 7 CAGCS
Annual Meeting Old Lyme Country Club

Old Lyme, CT
Brian Skelly

December TBA CAGCS Annual
Christmas Party Watch for Details CAGCS



CAGCS thanks these patrons for their continued support of our Association

A-OK Turf Equipment
Articulator Dealer

Coventry, RI 02816
Michael D. Cornicelli 

(401) 826-2584

Eastern Land Management, Inc.
Golf Course Construction/Renovation 

Shelton, CT 06484
Bruce T. Moore, Sr.

(203)924-7272 & (800)926-GREEN

Partac Golf Course Top-Dressing 
Great Meadows, NJ 07838 

(800) 247-2326 (908) 637-4191
Bill Carriere (914) 937-2136
Joe Bidwell (203) 651-8555

Nor-Am Chemical Co.
3509 Silverside Road

Wilmington, DE 19803
David J. Sylvester 

(203 ) 828-8905

Egypt Farms, Inc.
Golf Green Topdressing
(800) 899-7645 (Soil)

The Terre Co. (201) 473-3393
Metro Milorganite (914) 666-3171

Pro-Lawn Products, Inc.
102 Conklin Road

Stafford Springs, CT 06076
Mike Dukette 

(203) 684-6242

Anderson Turf Irrigation, Inc.
5 Cronk Rd., P. O. Box 7036

Plainville, CT 06062
Jesse J. Anderson, Jr.

(203) 747-9911

Glenmore Landscape Service
98 Hack Green Road

Pound Ridge, NY 10576
Glenn S. Moore 
(914) 764-4348

Sawtelle Brothers, Inc. 
Lawrence, MA 01843
Bloomfield, CT 06002

Peter Moran & James Rock 
(800) 999-TURF

Atianticlrrig. Specialties/ Supplies
70 Research Drive

Stamford, CT 06906
Tim Pogue 

(800) 886-4774

Golf Cart Services, Inc.
275 Wells Street, P.O. Box 327 

Greenfield, MA 01302
Jim Bernier 

(413) 772-0955

The Scotts Company
14111 Scottslawn Road
Marysville, OH 43041

Steve DiVito 
(203) 723-5190

B & P Turf Farm, Inc.
Windsor, CT 06095

Rollouts-Installations Services 
Peter-Celina O'Meara 

(203) 683-0158 - (800) 201-8873

Greenacres Company
Irrigation & Landscape Contractor 

Redding, CT
Dave Pijnenburg 
(203) 938-8618

Shawnmark Industries, Inc.
Specialty Products & Service

Warwick, RI 02888
Matt Howland (24 hours a day)

(401) 295-1673

Boston Irrigation Supply, Inc. 
Dedham, MA 02026

Hunter Golf Rotors & Valves
John Ramey 

(617) 461-1560

GridTech
294 Valley Rd., Middletown, RI

Soil Improvement-Canadian Geese Control 
Charlie Baskin

(401) 849-7920 FAX (401) 849-7937

Terre Company of NJ, Inc.
206 Delawanna Ave., P. O. Box 1000 

Clifton, NJ 07014
Byron Johnson, Jr.

(203) 748-5069

Bruedan Corp, of Connecticut 
E-Z-GO& YAMAHA

GOLF, TURF & UTILITY VEHICLES
Scott O. Lowe - Frank Savakis 

(800) 773-6740

The Chas. C. Hart Seed Co. 
Wethersfield, CT 06129-0169

Roy Sibley - Roger Barrett
Ron Holcomb - Jim Harris 

(203) 529-2537 & (800) 326-HART

Toelles Road Sand & Gravel Co. 
Wallingford, CT 06492

Golf Course Sands & Topdressing
Hal Kraus 

(203) 561-2442

Cadwell & Jones, Inc.
P. O. Box G, Buckland Station 

Manchester, CT 06040
John Schuller (203) 643-0644

A1 LaPrise (401) 438-5000

Imperial Nurseries, Inc.
713 Pigeon Hill Road
Windsor, CT 06095

Steve Fawber 
(800) 950-6054

Turf Products Corporation
157 Moody Rd., P. O. Box 1200

Enfield, CT 06082
John Ferry - Mark Loper 

(203) 763-3581

The Cardinals, Inc.
P. O. Box 520, 166 River Road 

Unionville, CT 06085
John Callahan 

(203) 673-3699

Lesco, Inc.
20005 Lake Road

Rocky River, OH 44116
Mike Donahue

(800) 321-5325 FAX (800) 673-3030

Turf Specialty, Inc.
15 Londonderry Road, Suite 3 

Londonderry, NH 03053-3388
Dave Schermerhom 

(603) 437-0008

James Carriere & Sons, Inc.
7 Cottage St., Port Chester, NY
Trap Sand - Partac Topdressing

Bill Carriere 
(914) 937-2136

Lofts Seed Company
68 White Cedar Drive
Madison, CT 06443

Paul Bednarczyk
(203) 421-4641 & (800) 526-3890

Westchester Turf Supply, Inc.
P. O. Box 198

Lincolndale, NY 10540
Bob Lippman

(914) 248-7476 FAX (914) 248-6862

D & S
Floratine Products, Nova Tee

Flymo, Douglas Rollers, Trion lifts
Dave Basconi 

(203) 250-TURF

Metro Milorganite, Inc.
365 Adams Street

Bedford Hills, NY 10507
Joe Stahl - Scou Apgar

(914) 666-3171 or (203) 321-0678

White Contractors
Golf Course Construction & Renovation

Old Greenwich, CT 06870
James E. Morris, Jr.

(203) 869-8808

Double Eagle
Turf Maintenance Equipment 

Wallingford, CT 06492
Carl J. Wallace - John Paty 

(203 ) 265-6006

R. F. Morse & Son, Inc.
West Wareham, MA 02576
ParEx - KPower - Vertidrain

William D. Raus 
(508) 295-1553

Winding Brook Turf Farm, Inc.
240 Griswold Road

Wethersfield, CT 06109
Donald Grant

(203) 529-6869 & (800) 243-0232




